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Upcoming Diary Dates  

Monday 

13/5 

Liturgy 

Swimming Y3 

Tuesday  

14/5 

PE 

Y1 Hoopstarz 

Y4 Enterprise 

Y3/4 Athletics Club 

Wednesday 

15/5 

 

Tennis Club 

Y3/4 Dance club 

Thursday 

16/5 

Multi-sports club 

Friday 

17/5 

Y1/2 Dance club 

Library Reception 

 

 

 

Attendance challenge: 

Rec –  96.8% 

Year 1 – 99.0% 

Year 2  - 97.7% 

Year 3  - 94.1% 

Year 4  -  95.9% 

Whole school:  96.6% 

National target: 96% 

 

9th May 2019 

Next week’s Statement to live by: I try to forgive 

others when they hurt me  

MRS BURNETT: It has been lovely to welcome back Mrs Burnett into Year 3 

following her absence. The children and staff were very excited to have her back.  

YEAR 2 SATs: The Year 2 children are doing a great job completing their ‘special 

tasks’. Miss McDougall thanks parents for their 

continued support of their child’s learning at home. 

They are all super stars!  

Y3 CLASS ASSEMBLY: A big thank you to all the family 

members who came to support the Year 3 children in 

their class assembly. We are very proud of their hard work and talents and we 

enjoyed hearing about the wonderful things that they have been learning this year.  

Y1 CLASS ASSEMBLY: Reminder that the Year 1 class assembly is Thursday 23rd May 

@ 9:10am. 

Y4 ENTERPRISE: Year 4 will be working with the leading link team over the next few 

weeks on a Tuesday afternoon. As part of an Enterprise initiative the children are 

grouped together to plan, design and make a product to be sold at the Morpeth 

Market after half term. It’s like the apprentice but without Alan Sugar! 

AUTHOR EVENT: Year 3 and 4 will be going to Chantry on Friday 17th May to meet 

the author of the Football School series of books. A letter has been sent out to you 

with details of this event and the opportunity to pre-order the books if you so wish.  

Y3 SWIMMING MONEY: The swimming money is now available to pay on Gateway. 

As this term has been short due to the Bank Holidays, the amount will be for the full 

term.  

ROBINWOOD: A reminder to the Y3 parents that the next instalment of £40 is due 
for the residential to Robinwood.  

Y3 SINGING AT ST CHRISTOPHER’S:  Mrs Butler will be taking Year 3 to sing at St 
Christopher’s care home on Friday 10th May to be part of their music festival.  

N Edwin 

R Whole class 

1 Jack S & Thomas 

2 Will 

3 Seth & Emily 

4 John 

N Louie C 

R Lilac-Ivy 

1 Skye 

2 Jacob 

3 Lexi 

4 Sam 

Last weeks 

attendance   

winners: 

Year 1 

ELMER COMPETITION: Thank you to 

everyone who supported the Elmer 

competition we raised an amazing £230 to 

support the charity St Oswald’s Hospice. 

Our Head Boy and Head Girl attended an 

assembly with all the 

other schools 

involved. All the 

designs are being 

collected and the 

judges have a very 

hard job ahead!  
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